
 

 

 

 

   

 

 
 
 

 
Our Mission Statement states that ‘Through God, we care’. We will not 
tolerate bullying and will deal with it quickly and effectively if it occurs. 
Our school strives to create an environment where children feel safe and 
supported. Bullying is not welcome in our school. 
 
Anti-Bullying Week 2024 took place from Monday 11th – Friday 15th 
November, with the theme: Choose Respect. 
 
From playgrounds to parliament, our homes to our phones, this Anti-
Bullying Week let's 'Choose Respect' and bring an end to bullying which 
negatively impacts millions of young lives. 
 
This year, we’ll empower children and young people to not resort to 
bullying, even when we disagree and remind adults to lead by example, 
online and offline. 
 
Imagine a world where respect and kindness thrives — it’s not just a 
dream, it's in the choices we make.  
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https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-a-z-mental-health-
guide/bullying/ 
 
https://www.nationalbullyinghelpline.co.uk/contact.html 
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-is-child-abuse/types-of-abuse/bullying-and-
cyberbullying/ 
 
https://youtu.be/uaMH-XLqbGw 
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World Mental Health Day  
 

 
 
Last month was World Mental Health Day, we asked our students what mental health meant 
to them and what they want to learn about this important topic.  
 
Students completed this task in form together and took part in great discussions, they then 
posted their answers in our ‘Your voice matters’ post box.  
 
We have collected in our students’ voice and will be planning workshops and mental health 
sessions throughout the year around topics our students wish to explore.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 11 Exam Stress Drop-in  

 
 
Mock exams can be a challenging part of year 11, it sometimes brings up feelings of 
anxiety and stress for our students. During this time, we will be hosting 'exam stress 
drop-ins' to offer advice and strategies on how best to manage these feelings. We will 
be exploring and normalising the feelings that may bubble up when completing an 
important exam. Students can also come to discuss unexpected difficulties that may 
arise, or offload worries and feelings about their exams.  
 
What: Exam Stress Drop-ins 
 
When: Friday lunch times (From Friday 15th November- Friday 6th December) 
 
Where: Room 23 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 
  



Life Signs: www.lifesigns.org.uk are a small self-harm charity that have so much 
information for people who are currently self-harming and for family members or 
friends of people who are self-harming.  They also have information on cleaning self-
harm wounds and treating wounds. 
 
 
Parent Talk: Down-to-earth parenting advice you can trust.  We’re here for you, when 
you need us. Find answers to parenting questions in our advice articles. Or talk to a 
parenting coach about anything that’s worrying you.  
 
They can be found at: https://parents.actionforchildren.org.uk 
 
 
https://www.kooth.com/  
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